
 
Child Abuse Reporting Policy 
Pursuant to Iowa Code Section 261.9(1)(h) 
 
Any ecfirst employee located in Iowa who, in the scope of the person’s employment 
responsibilities, examines, attends, counsels, or treats a child must report suspected 
physical or sexual abuse to the institution’s administration and to law enforcement. Any 
report of suspected child physical or sexual abuse should be made as soon as possible, 
but within 48 hours, to Ali Pabrai, CEO, and the employee shall immediately make a 
report to local law enforcement. Nothing in the school’s policies shall prohibit an 
employee from reporting suspected child abuse in good faith to Law enforcement. 
 


